## Comox Valley Schools (SD71) 607 Cumberland Rd., Courtenay, B.C. V9N 7G5 250-334-5500 www.comoxvalleyschools.ca



For immediate release 4 January 2021

## **Information for cross boundary transfers**

**COMOX VALLEY, B.C**. – Cross boundary transfer requests for the 2021-2022 school year can be made online effective January 4<sup>th</sup>.

The online transfer request process is open for one month and will close at midnight on January 29<sup>th</sup>.

Cross boundary transfers are restricted as a result of decisions made at the February 25, 2020 school board meeting in which trustees approved recommendations to resolve overcapacity and ease pressures in some District schools.

The following schools are closed to all cross-boundary transfer including siblings. No new cross-boundary transfers will be accepted for any of these schools.

- Cumberland Community School
- Royston Elementary
- G.P. Vanier Secondary
- Mark R. Isfeld Secondary
- Huband Park Elementary
- Miracle Beach Elementary

Click here to access the Cross-Boundary Request Form

-End-

## **Media Contact**

Mary Lee
Manager of Communications
Comox Valley Schools (School District 71)
mary.lee@sd71.bc.ca
Office: (250) 334-5500

<u>Facebook.com/ComoxValleySchools/</u> twitter.com/ComoxValleySD71/ instagram.com/comoxvalleysd71/